
                                              Sand Lake Community Council 
                                             Monday August 9,2004  7:00PM 
                                          Calvary Church 80th and Jewel Lake 
  
Please remember that this is our last meeting at Calvary Church. Starting in  
September we meet again at Sand Lake Elementary School in the library. 
  
                                                         AGENDA 
  
Introduction, Minutes approval, Treasurers report 
  
Assembly reports 
  
Legislators reports 
  
Airport report 
  
Committee reports:        
  
Strawberry Road/Anchorage Road Coalition 
                                SACC 
                                Cell Tower at McGill St 
                                Trails/Parks 
 
The ASD New School site committee are not ready to present to our council as  
of yet...possibly next month 
  
The New Ground Fed EX building to be built at corner of Raspberry and Sand  
Lake Road is not ready to present..possibly next month 
  
Magdelin Minisrtry needs a computer. If you are able to help here please  
call Terri @  277-6642 
  
Carol Comeau has desired to come to share at our council but due to school  
board meetings being on the same night..hard to do. She is sharing that  
there will be 6-8 relocatables at the new Dimond High School. 
  
Connie Yoshimura came to our meeting under new business sharing with us the  
beginning stages of a development at the corner of Sand Lake and Dimond.  
There are preliminary plans for luxury homes and townhomes. 
Connie will be back in September to make an official presentation of the  
preliminary development. Please plan on attending! 
  
Cook Inlet Housing Authority has sent a cd in mail to us reporting on their  
business. It will be available at the meeting for those who would like to  
view it. 
  
The Industrial Park subdivision is located at the end of Raspberry Road near  
the Seafood plant. It is applying for subdividing one tract of land into two  
for preliminary plat.  Questions? call Lounsbury & Associates @ 272-5451. 
  



Many things happening throughout our city and community it is hard to keep  
up with them all. 
Soon school will be back in session and winter upon us! 
  
Many calls were taken regarding the dust from gravelpits last weekend and I  
spoke with Mr. Rumsy and they have taken action by hiring Wilder  
construction to assist them with this issue of dust. 
  
The end of August UAA will have their third party review of the gravel pits  
ready. 
  
Enjoy August  and the State Fair and back to school!!! 
Please remember to vote in Aug and November!!! 
  
_________________________________________________________________ 
Don’t just search. Find. Check out the new MSN Search!  
http://search.msn.click-url.com/go/onm00200636ave/direct/01/ 
  
  
 

Federation of Community Councils 

Community Councils Center 

401 E. Northern Lights Blvd # 204 

Anchorage AK 99503 

 

phone 907-277-1977 

fax 907-277-3952 

email councils@alaska.net 

www.communitycouncils.org 

Community Councils, At the root of better government  

  
 


